
 

Dear Student, 
 
Below we provide organizational information regarding the registration and operation of the 
Vaccination Center at the MTP Temporary Hospital.  
 
 
1ST OR 2ND DOSE OF VACCINE: 
 
Registration for vaccination against COVID-19 for people from age groups authorized under 
the National Immunization Program takes place: 
a) by phone: Monday - Friday, 7:30-20:00  --- phone number: 61-646-33-44 (for service in 
English press 5) 
b) by email: szczepieniaseniora@skpp.edu.pl, szczepienia@skpp.edu.pl, 
szczepieniamobilne@skpp.edu.pl, zmianaterminuszczepienia@skpp.edu.pl 
 
It is not possible to register in person at a vaccination center. 
 
Following vaccines are available: Pfizer, Moderna, Jonhson&Jonhson. 
 
 
BOOSTER DOSE: 
 
According to the announcement of the Ministry of Health about the possibility, from 
November 2 this year, vaccination with a booster dose against COVID-19, all people who have 
been vaccinated as part of the primary cycle, with an interval of at least six months from the 
second dose of vaccination, are invited to vaccinate at the Vaccination Center located at the 
Poznań International Fair. 
 
You can sign up for a visit: 
* via the Patient's Online Account 
* by phone: 61-646-33-44 (for service in English press 5) 
* by email: szczepienia@skpp.edu.pl 
 
 
Opening hours: 
* Tuesdays & Fridays: 16:00-20:00 
* Saturdays:  8:00-13:00. 
 
Following vaccines are available: Pfizer, Moderna, Jonhson&Jonhson. 
 
 
Dean’s Office 
 

 

    

 

 

 

mailto:szczepieniaseniora@skpp.edu.pl
mailto:szczepienia@skpp.edu.pl
mailto:szczepieniamobilne@skpp.edu.pl
mailto:zmianaterminuszczepienia@skpp.edu.pl
mailto:szczepienia@skpp.edu.pl

